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I state and it is my belief that, the NSW’s proposed Right To Farm bill is unfair and unjust, 
because: 
 
The penalties for trespassers are too harsh and effectively prevent potential whistleblowing of 
excessively cruel farm practices that would otherwise remain unknown  
 
The particular wording of the bill strips animal rights protesters of their democratic right to 
protest in or at any enclosed space and thus, threatens any other groups of their rights to protest 
at injustice in our society 


